Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 15,2014

KM Television of El Dorado, LLC
Aaron P. Shainis, Esq.

Shainis & Peltzman, Chartered
1850 M Street NW, Suite 240
Washington, DC 20036

Re: KEJB, El Dorado, Arkansas
Facility ID No. 84164

Dear Counsel:

We have received your letter dated October 1, 2014, filed on behalf of KM Television of El Dorado, LLC,
which includes additional information regarding the operations of KEJB prior to the cancellation of the
license for that station and the deletion of its call sign.! After review of the totality of circumstances and
the materials submitted, we hereby reinstate the license for KEJB and its call sign.

Sincerely,

= <;/V/\_,_f

Barbara A. Kreisman
Chief, Video Division
Media Bureau

! See Letter from Clay C. Pendarvis, Associate Chief, Video Division, Media Bureau, Federal Communications
Commission, to KM Television of El Dorado, LLC (dated Dec. 22, 2010).



